
EXHIBIT D 

Case 1:21-cv-01162-RDM   Document 1-5   Filed 04/28/21   Page 1 of 2



<akoonce@naacpldf.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FOIA Request on behalf of NAACP LDF

Dear Ms. Hardy:

I hope this email finds you well.  OMB's response to the FOIA request below was due within 20 
business days.  Accordingly, we expected a response by November 2, 2020, but have not 
received one.  Please provide an update on the status of the response to the request and, in 
particular, if a response has been provided.

All the best,

Ajmel

From: Ajmel Quereshi <aquereshi@naacpldf.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 7:46 PM
To: MBX OMB FOIA <MBX.OMB.FOIA@OMB.eop.gov>
Cc: Jin Hee Lee <jlee@naacpldf.org>; Monique Lin-Luse <mlinluse@naacpldf.org>; Amber Koonce
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